
            

 

 

Welcome to our Newfoundland Pony Heritage Pasture. Located on Caplin Cove Road in South River. While 
visiting please do not feed the ponies. Most times they will greet you and visit with you!! 
 
Please give one particular mare; Belle ( she has some white on a hind lower leg area), her space as she has 
a foal with her. If this mare does approach you wave your arms and raise your voice to move her away 
from you. Belle can be very protective of her foal towards people. If children are visiting with you do not 
let them wonder around the ponies as they may go encounter Belle.  
 
Remember you are in with a herd of ponies that will assert their pecking order on each other while you are 
visiting them - be aware so you have a safe and enjoyable visit. 
 


